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Dear Sir, Madam 
 
I would like to object to Brooklands Farm Policy W4 due to the huge increase in traffic travelling 
around Whitstable and into Canterbury, and the resulting pollution, which will  generated.  It will 
also result in further strain on the already overstretched health services (doctors, dentists and 
pharmacies) in the immediate area and hospitals in the wider area, particularly A&E.  As we already 
have a problem with sewage in the area, 1,400 more houses will put a much greater strain on the 
sewage treatment plant in Whitstable. I am also opposed to the loss of countryside, wildlife and 
agricultural land around Whitstable.   
  
 
Many thanks 
Jane Molyneux 
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